
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
                                      
 

           12th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A special mention to our Year 6s 
 
This week, the Year 6s have completed SATs (Standard Assessment Tests).  We have 
been very proud of the way they have tackled the tests.  They have demonstrated their 
ability to be resourceful, respectful, responsible and above all resilient.  These values will 
stand them in good stead for secondary school and beyond. 
 
Year 2 Arthog 
 
Mrs Hayward, Mr Noble, Mrs Reader and Mrs Raine have had an amazing time in Arthog 
with the Year 2 children.  The children had lots of fun rock climbing, canoeing, and playing 
team games on the beach. The children tackled the activities in the ‘Hollinswood way’, with 
bucket-loads of resilience!  Did you know that we are one of the only schools in Telford who 
take Year 2 children to Arthog?   
 
End of school day 
 
Thank you for your support and patience in changes to the end of day arrangements in Key 
Stage Two.  Please make sure you inform the school office if arrangements change for your 
child.  We have reminded the children that if they are not collected by an adult, they 
shouldn’t be staying on the school site to play on the jungle gym or playgrounds.   
If you collect your child and remain on the school site for a short time, please make sure 
your child is always supervised.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.   
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kath Osborne 
Headteacher  
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